
 

 

 
Lausanne, July 14th 2017 
 
 
PDT170714-10 
 
 
Mr Vittorio Lai 
Federazione Pugilistica Italiana 
President 
 
 
Subject:       Notification of Wild Card to participate in AIBA World Boxing 

Championships Hamburg 2017  
 
Dear Mr Lai,  
 
Following the conclusion of all Continental Championships, that also served as 
qualification platforms for the AIBA World Boxing Championships Hamburg 2017, the 
AIBA Seeding Commission has gathered to examine all the requests received as well 
as the case of other Boxers that could benefit from a wild card place. 
 
We are pleased to announce that the AIBA Seeding Commission has decided to grant 
the below boxer a Wild Card to the AIBA World Boxing Championships Hamburg 2017.  
 
 

1. VIANELLO Guido  Men’s Super Heavy (+91kg) 
 
 
Please note that your National Federation will have to send an official letter confirming 
that the above boxer will participate in the AIBA World Boxing Championships 
Hamburg 2017. Please send the letter to the AOB Sport Department (sport@aiba.org) 
by Tuesday July 18, 2017. 
 
If you do not confirm this granted Wild Card before the given deadline, the Wild Card 
will be reallocated to another boxer, not yet qualified, in the same weight category.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ching-Kuo Wu 
AIBA President 
 
 
 
Cc:  William Louis-Marie, AIBA Executive Director 
  Philippe Tuccelli, AIBA Sport and Development Director 


